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Subject: Public consultation on the enhancement of EFRAG.

Dear Mr Tidstrom,

We appreciate the possibility to provide our point of view  about the  proposals regarding the enhancing of the role of   EFRAG. 

The thesis illustrated in the document appear in line with the objectives assigned by the European Commission and confirmed by the ECOFIN council.

The creation of the Planning and Resource Committee should solve the problems regarding an effective and strong pro-active work towards IASB.
The funding of EFRAG is an important issue and we agree and appreciate that European Commission will contribute with resources of its own budget.
With regard the Technical Expert Group (TEG), we agree with the preservation of its tasks and expertises, but we suggest to increase the number of  National Standard Setters admitted as observers.

 Actually the chairmen of  the Germany, France and United Kingdom  Standard Setters are represented in the TEG as non-voting members:  in our opinion the O.I.C (Organismo Italiano di Contabilità, the Italian National Standard Setter) has all the requirements necessary to be admit to TEG; O.I.C is in fact member of the national Funding Mechanism as well as  the three bodies mentioned above; besides the skills and the  knowledge of O.I.C and its staff , could certainly give an important contribution to the work of TEG through the participation of its chairman.
Yours sincerely,

Nicola Mango
(Italian member in Accounting  Regulatory Committee

 on behalf of the Ministry of Economy and Finance)
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